
Kirkby Lonsdale PCC 

The reopening of part of the footpath along the Brow adjacent to St Mary’s Churchyard, 
Kirkby Lonsdale 

The Church has become aware of Cumbria County Council’s decision to reopen the southern 
part of the footpath along the Brow. We are seeking to establish the rationale for this so we 
can in turn understand the impact on the areas we have taped off for safety reasons in the 
Old Churchyard. 

 

Kirkby Lonsdale Parochial Church Council. 
https://therainbowparish.org 
6th November 2021 
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